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April 25, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we near the upcoming testing cycle, we would like to inform you of the upcoming Mississippi State 
Assessments that will be taking place in the next weeks. Due to COVID-19, state assessments were not 
given in during the 2019-2020 school year.  In 2021, state assessments were given, but scores were 
waived and only used for data purposes.  This year, we will resume back to regular testing and scores 
will count towards school accountability as well as a graduation requirement for all High School 
Students.  Please see the following schedule below: 
 
 
Monday, May 2nd – 7th and 8th Grade ELA (Multiple Choice and Writing) 
Tuesday, May 3rd – 10th Grade English 2 (Multiple Choice and Writing) ** 
Wednesday, May 4th – 7th and 8th Grade Math 
Thursday, May 5th – Algebra 1 ** 
Friday, May 6th – 8th Grade Science 
Friday, May 6th – Biology 1** 
Monday, May 9th – US History** 
May 10 – May 13th – Make-Up Testing 
**Must pass as a Graduation Requirement 
 
 
All students enrolled in a state-tested area are required to take the assessment.  Please make sure your 
child is well rested, present, and on time the day of the test.  We will begin promptly at 8 AM each 
morning. 
 
If you have any questions regarding testing, please reach out to us at 662-335-4527. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Riverside High Administration 
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